
Bulletin 2024 256 

 

June 26, 2024 

 

To All Schools/Departments  

 

When you log in to TERMS on Monday, July 1, 2024, the school year will be updated to 25. If you are 
working on anything related to the 2023/2024 school year, including summer, please make sure to 
change the year back to 24. 

 

Any questions, please contact the IT Service Desk at (754) 321-0411.  

 


